28th May, 1964,

Dr. Howard Gentry, .

Plant Introduction Section,
U.S8.D.A. Plant Industry,
Beltaville, Maryland,

Jo B0 Ao

Dear Dr. Gentry,

Recently Prof. C. A. Schroeder of Botany
Department, U.C.L.A., has informed me that you have
a program upon Dioscorea. I would be interested to
learn some general features of the program and receive
copies of any reprints which may be available., My
interest relates to phyllotaxy and ocortisone.

Your consideration, comments and suggestions
will be much appreciated.

Yours faithfully,

grote Reber,
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